The Courier

Newsletter of the Sam Davis Camp No. 1293 SCV

Sons of Confederate Veterans

SAM DAVIS COURIER for March 2022

SAM DAVIS CAMP MEETING:

Thursday 24 March at the Oglesby Community Center on Edmondson Pike. Snacks at 6p.m., meeting at 7.

MARCH PROGRAM: Scott Sallie speaking on "The War In Missouri"

- OGLESBY COMMUNITY CENTER NOTE CARDS: Printed, packaged and ready to be picked up. These cards have a beautiful black and white drawing of the Oglesby Community Center by renowned artist Steve Ford. Twelve cards, twelve envelopes, already packaged and all for only \$15, all of which goes to the SAM DAVIS CAMP. There is a short history of the Oglesby Center on the back of the card and it closes with, "..."Home of the Sam Davis Camp, Sons of Confederate Veterans." The inside of the card is blank so you can use it for any occasion. Better get your cards as soon as possible. James Turner is stockpiling cards for his Kwanza greetings next year!
- **I-65 SOUTH CONFEDERATE FLAG PARK FLAGS:** Ross Massey, guardian of the flag poles on I-65 South, has graciously given us some recently replaced flags from the park. He said we could offer these to our Camp members for only a donation to the SAM DAVIS CAMP. There are state flags from N. Carolina, Texas and Maryland. There are also 8 or 10 Battle Flags, some of which are still in pretty good shape, requiring only some sewing at one of the corners. Thank you, Ross!
- **SAM DAVIS CAMP NEWSLETTER:** If any of our members would like to have events or news items added to the Camp newsletter, please get that information to Gene Andrews either by voicemail @ 615/833-2930 or email at genecsmc@gmail.com by Monday or Tuesday of the WEEK PRIOR to our meeting date so "One Finger Typing Andrews" can get it to our Camp Communications Officer Bill Powell for a timely notice to our members. The Sam Davis Camp belongs to the members so please feel free to be a part of the Camp with your information.
- TENNESSEE DIVISION REUNION: 15 & 16 APRIL @ HENRY HORTON STATE PARK: There will be a social at the Forrest Boyhood Home on Friday evening, business meeting at Henry Horton State Park on Saturday then a very special memorial service for former SAM DAVIS CAMP member and Tennessee Division Commander Skip Earle back out at the Forrest Home at 3 p.m. on Saturday afternoon.
- **TENNESSEE MILITARY COLLECTORS SHOW** at the Cool Springs Marriott, Friday afternoon and 8-5 Saturday, 15-16 April.